
Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to remind you about the 

importance of privilege protection regarding our communications and any shared information. 

As your legal counsel, it is our responsibility to maintain the confidentiality of your information. 

Please remember: 

• Keep all communications with us confidential. 

• Avoid discussing your case with unauthorized individuals. 

• Secure your documents and notes related to our discussions. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Firm's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


